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Ms Sandhu  
 
Aussie at heart, educator for 
14 years! I've spent my career 
igniting young minds across 
the entire primary spectrum, 
nurturing a love of learning in 
all subjects. When the school 
bell doesn't ring, I'm likely to 
be found with flour-dusted 
fingers, whipping up delicious 
treats. I also adore capturing 
the beauty of nature through 
photography on long walks, 
sound tracking my adventures 
with a good dose of music. 
Travel fuels my soul, and I 
cherish every opportunity to 
explore new places. But at the 
end of the day, there's nothing 
quite like quality time with 
family and friends. 
 

Mrs Drake 
 
This will be my third year at St 
Ann’s Heath. I have been 
teaching for about nine years.  
I have two children aged 20 
and 22 and two cats who are 
very mischievous! 
 
When I am not at school, I 
enjoy travelling, spending 
time with family and friends 
and all things stitching. I don’t 
have a favourite season as 
each one has such amazing 
positives! 
 

Mr Delooze 
 
Joining St Ann's Heath for my 
first year is incredibly exciting! 
Bringing 7 years of teaching 
experience, I'm eager to 
contribute to the vibrant 
learning environment. When 
school is over, I'm drawn to the 
outdoors. This could mean 
pounding the pavement on a 
run (a recent half marathon 
finisher!), exploring hidden 
gems on my bike, or identifying 
birds with binoculars. My love 
for nature extends to 
challenging hikes, and 
currently, a house renovation 
project keeps me busy (any DIY 
advice is welcome!).   
 

Welcome to Year 5! 

We are really excited to get to know you all and cannot wait to 

start teaching you all the exciting topics we have in year 5. In 

September, we will be starting our Titanic unit of learning. As part 

of this unit of learning, we will be reading ‘The Titanic Detective 

agency’ by Lindsay Littleson. If you are able to get a copy of this 

book over the summer holiday, it would be a really useful resource 

to have for September.  

We hope you have a restful holiday; we’ve attached a few 

wellbeing ideas that you could have a go at if you wish.  


